
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 9:41 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

We will send the 01 and 17 letter. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 3:14 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Phil Gallmeier <filftwalton@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 11:43 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Proposed FPL Rate increase for Panhandle area 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00916-2023 

I know its early in the process but I read FPL will want a substantial rate increase to cover cost of natural 
gas. Last I saw was the the Natural Gas market has collapsed and is 1/3 the price that it was at its peak. If 
anything we should be getting a rate reduction. 

Also we in the Panhandle are to pay for re-building SW Florida? I have a suggestion. In the rebuild process 
require FPL to bury the power lines so we don't have to keep paying and paying to rebuild. 

And finally the rates in the panhandlet are way more than the rest of the state. We need relief - bring our rates 
down to what the rest of the state pays. 

At anyrate (no pun intended) please advise how and when I can file a formal comment on the proposed FPL 
rate hikes. 

Philip Gallmeier 
8504960541 
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